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Comments: I worked in the Jefferson National Forest in the summer of 1974.  I enjoyed it and appreciate many of

it's attributes.  

I understand that pipelines are crucial to the transportation of fuels.  However, we are in an age where cyber,

physical and other attacks are becoming very common.

To provide more safety to the Jefferson National Park, tourists, etc., I feel that the MVP should be constructed to

the standards that exist in urban areas (thicker pipes, etc.) with cutoffs just before entering and after leaving the

JNP.  

I feel that the MVP should be built to higher standards than are currently proposed.  Those standards were done

before the threats that we face today existed.  


